
A GROUP OF ADVOCATES HAS BEEN FORMED TO PROVIDE LEGAL ASSISTANCE TO THE CITIZENS
PARTICIPATING IN THE PROTEST ACTION AND DETAINED IN FREEDOM SQUARE
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Please be informed that  a rapid reaction group of
advocates has been formed in the Chamber of Advocates
of RA to provide legal assistance to the citizens
participating in the protest action and detained in
Freedom square against the statement signed by the
Prime Minister of the Republic of Armenia, the President of
the Republic of Azerbaijan, the President of the Russian
Federation on November 9, 2020.

Detainees can apply to the coordinator of the rapid
response group of advocates, advocate Roman Aharonyan
(094 255 666), to contact with the group of advocates.
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